
2nd February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our children had a wonderful time throughout their forest school session on 

Wednesday, where they enjoyed a story and toasting marshmallows for their 

delicious s’more around the campfire. We are so lucky to have Miss Ashton as our 

Forest school lead so that we can have these unforgettable experiences which 

enrich our curriculum in Holy Spirit.  

Throughout National Story Telling week we have continued to share our love of 

books at Holy Spirit. A special thank you to St Vincent de Paul who donated £1000 

to The Book Stop St Helens for us to buy books for our children. Mrs Lamble and 

Miss Walsh visited the shop last Friday and it has so much to offer. We will be 

visiting it again soon and it would be great if any of our children take part in their 

weekend book activities which are free each Saturday. This week Year 1 and Year 5 

welcomed St Helens Library service to share the BASH award books which our 

children will be reading over the next few weeks and helping judge the winning 

BASH book! 



Year 5 had a brilliant time at Crucial Crew on Tuesday where they took part in lots 

of interesting workshops.  

Thank you to all of our Year 2 and Year 6 parents for attending our Stay and spell 

with us Learn and shares as we work together to support your child with different 

strategies to learn their weekly spellings and apply them to their writing.  

Congratulations to all of our Merit, PAThS, Music and Spririt award winners this 

week—we are so proud of you all! 

Kindest regards  

Miss Sinead Walsh  

Headteacher  



Attendance and Punctuality 

Has your child been an attendance and punctuality 

HERO this week? 

 

 

 

Here Everyday  Ready On Time! 

Whole School Attendance Target is 97% 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 88.5% 

Year 2 96.2% 

Year 3 83% 

Year 4 93.3% 

Year 5 85.5% 

Year 6 80% 

Whole school attendance 

this week 
88.9% 

 

Parents’ Carers Evening  

Spring 2024 

Parents’ / carers evening will be held on 

Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th 

February after school from 3.15pm until 

5.30pm  

The booking system is now LIVE for you 

to book an appointment with your child’s 

class teacher.  

If you need help booking an appointment 

please ask for assistance from Mrs 

Gilmore or Mrs Hughes in the office.  

On Tuesday 27th February we would like to 

invite Parents & Carers into school to share in 

our love of reading.  

We will be holding 1/2 hour  sessions  for you 

to come in and enjoy a cookie and a bookie 

with the Class teacher and your child.  

On the day, there will be an opportunity for 

parents and carers to browse the Book Fair 

and purchase books if you wish.  

We hope you can join us.  

Nursery and Reception 9:00am -9:30am 

Year 1 and Year 2 - 9:30am - 10:00am 

Year 3 and Year 4 -10:00am -10:30am 

Year 5 and Year 6 - 10:30am-11:00am 



Diary Dates  

05.02.24 EYFS Chinese New Year Celebration 3pm Parents Welcome EYFS 

06.02.24 Year 3 Learn and Share 9am Parents Welcome Year 3 

09.02.24  Own Clothes Day—Valentine Cinema  £1  Whole School 

09.02.24 School Closes at 3pm for Half Term Whole School 

19.02.24 School Reopens  Whole School 

21.02.24 Mass St Vincent de Paul Church 9am. Parents / Carers welcome  Y4—Y6 Year 4, 5 & 6 

26.02.24 Year 4 Holy Communion Preparation Session 5. 3pm. Parents Welcome 
Year 4 Holy 

Communicants 

27.02.24 Bookies and Cookies—by class Whole School 

28.02.24 Parents / Carers Consultation Evening 3.15pm—5.30pm Whole School 

29.02.24 Parents / Carers Consultation Evening 3.15pm—5.30pm Whole School 

06.03.24 World Book Day—Non uniform Pyjama Day  Whole School 

07.03.24 Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Trip to Philharmonic Hall  KS2 

07.03.24 EYFS Mothers Day’s assembly—9am  EYFS 

08.03.24 Mothers Day Assembly 9am  Year 1, 2 and 3—9am Year 1, 2 & 3 

08.03.24 Mothers Day Assembly 10am  Year 4, 5 and 6 -10am  Year 4, 5, & 6 

Dates are Subject to Change. We will notify you of any changes.  

Please regularly check the website, Marvellous me or the newsletter every week 

 

 

 

 

 

PE in Holy Spirit—this week 

Monday Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 & Y5 Y6 

Tuesday Y5 

Wednesday Reception, Y1, Y2 , Y3 & Y4 

Friday Y6 

Don’t forget you can buy a PE hoodie from Price 

Buckland our uniform supplier 

PE Zipped Hoodie (pbuniform-online.co.uk) 

  

https://www.pbuniform-online.co.uk/pe-zipped-hoodie30857a11506.html

